Pre-Submission Consultation on the Earswick Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan

Dear Sir/Madam

Earswick Parish Council has embarked upon the process of creating a Neighbourhood Development Plan for the whole of the Parish area for the period 2016-2036

As part of this process the Parish Council is required under Regulation 14 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 to bring the Plan to the attention of people who live, work or carry on business in the Parish. As we consider your organisation falls within one of these categories we would very much welcome your thoughts on our proposals.

There will be a six week period to do this commencing on 20th November 2016 and closing on 7th January 2017.

An exhibition of the draft plan will be held on Monday 12th December 2016 in the Earswick Village Hall between 10.30am-12.30pm and 2-4pm.

Hard copies of the Draft Plan and Representation Forms can be requested from:

The Clerk to the Council, Joanne Fisher: Tel: 01904 758615 or email: earswickclerk@aol.com

The Draft Plan, Representation Forms and other background documents are also available for viewing and downloading from the Earswick Parish Council website:

www.earswick.org

A Representation Form is available for comments, but the Parish Council also welcomes comments by email or in writing. Please return completed forms and other comments in writing to:

The Clerk to the Council, Joanne Fisher, 24 Lock House Lane, Earswick, York, YO32 9FT.

Wherever possible, please ensure that you specify the policy or paragraph to which your response relates please.

Yours sincerely

Derek Jones

Chairman, Earswick Parish Council